
April  2019 

A Message from our club... Upcoming Club Meetings          
April 11 - Anchor Bay 7pm 

May 9 - TBA 7pm 
  

  

 

Thankfully February provided the record setting snowfall that snowmobilers dream 

of.  We were able to open the trails and enjoy some riding on our own local trails!!  

This is a perfect time to thank our groomers for all of their dedication to keeping our 

trails smooth: Josh Lassa, Mike Sievers, Dylan Rosenthal and Derek VanDreel.   

Another heart felt thanks goes to our trail coordinators that put in so much time 

before and after the trails are open.  Thank you to Dennis Moon, David Moon, Tim 

Zirnhelt, Justin Conner, Matt Alft, Mike & Shirley Stensberg, Troy Grosskopf, Brian 

King, Scott Dougherty, Josh Lassa and our Trail Boss Mike Sievers. 

Lastly, I’d like to thank all the volunteers that helped clear the trails after the ice 

storm in late February.  Just to give you an idea of how much help poured out in 3 

days… there were 21 volunteers and over 60 hours of volunteer horsepower to get 

the trails open again.  Thank you to all who answered the call to action!!  There is no 

way the trails would have opened without you.   

One thing I wanted to make everyone aware of is the heavy snowfall required intense 

grooming over the given period of time the trails were open.  We as a club will have 

hit our maximum funding limit due to the amount of maintenance and grooming that 

was required.  Our groomers operated almost every night from Thursday – Sunday 

evening.  Fundraising by our club is crucial to allow us to have the financial resources 

to continue to groom during these intense snowfall conditions.   

We will be exploring some big topics at our next 2 club meetings.  Please plan to 

attend so you can be educated and provide feedback as we make decisions about the 

club’s future. 

See you at Anchor Bay 4/11/19 Thursday night at 7pm!!! 

Dan Guck 715-451-0479 

Recent New Members 

Ed & Lois Altmann 

Derek & Stephanie Edwards 

Brian & Kylie Swen 

Derrick & Katie VanDreel 

Summer Picnic                     
We will be setting the date for 
our Kellner Knights Summer 

Picnic and will get that date to 
you in the May newsletter, 

which will be the last 
newsletter of the season.  If 
you haven’t “Liked” us on 

Facebook yet, be sure to do so 
as we post updates and 
events there regularly. 

March Meeting Minutes 
You may read the meeting 

minutes from our last  
meeting here.  

Kellner Knights Club Renewal, Trail Passes & Newsletter Information 
 With the Wisconsin Trail Pass process, we encourage our members to renew their Kellner Knights club 

membership at the end of summer or early fall.  Our deadline to do this is November 1, 2019 so that 
we can send the majority of memberships in large batches to bypass the club paying processing fees.  
(We have to pay this fee each time we send in memberships.)  You can do this on-line through our 
webpage at http://kellnerknights.org/join-our-club/ and pay on-line.  

 Annual Trail passes are purchased through the AWSC and will be available to purchase for the 2019-20 season 
beginning July 1, 2019. Trail pass information can be found on our webpage at http://kellnerknights.org/trail-pass/ or at 
www.awsc.org.   

  All newsletters will be emailed to you to save costs.  If you prefer it in written form, you may print it off from our 
website, as all our newsletters are posted there.  We also post newsletters on Facebook, so be sure to “Like” us there as 
well. 

http://kellnerknights.org/files/2019/03/March-2019-Meeting-Minutes.pdf
http://kellnerknights.org/join-our-club/
http://kellnerknights.org/trail-pass/
http://www.awsc.org
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